
Hurricane Dorian:�
Mutual Assistance Networks  

Activated

While Hurricane Dorian continues to change track, investor-owned 
electric companies, public power utilities, and electric cooperatives 
in Florida, Georgia, and the Carolinas have activated their emergency 
response plans, continue to pre-stage equipment and resources, and 
are mobilizing mutual assistance workers in the event that the storm 
impacts their service territories.

Mutual assistance is a hallmark of the electric power industry, and 
workers from at least 36 states, DC, and Canada are standing by to 
restore power to customers affected by Dorian.
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